
United further reduces domestic and 
international schedules 

  

We continue to aggressively manage the impact of the coronavirus (COVID-19) 
outbreak on our customers, employees, and our business. Due to a continued drop in 
travel demand as a result of this outbreak and government mandates or restrictions 
in place prohibiting travel, today we announced a 60 percent schedule reduction in 
April - this includes a 42 percent reduction across the U.S. and Canada and an 85 
percent decrease in international flights. 
	

  

International  
Across the Atlantic, Pacific and Latin America, United will operate approximately 45 
daily flights in April. 
	

  

Domestic 
While United does not plan to suspend service to any single U.S. city now - with the 
exception of Mammoth Lakes, CA - the airline is closely monitoring demand as well 
as changes in state and local curfews and government restrictions across the U.S. 
and will adjust its schedule accordingly throughout the month. 
 
Click the link below for specific route and schedule details. 
 
  
	

  

More Details  

 	

 

https://hub.united.com/2020-03-17-united-airlines-further-reduces-domestic-and-international-schedules-2645516655.html

